
 
13th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Reception Classes Nativity Performances - Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th December at 
2:45pm 
 
This year, the children in Reception classes are going to perform an outside Christmas 
Nativity production. 
  
There will be two performances, one on Tuesday 12th and one on Wednesday 13th December 
at 2:45pm.   As we have limited space for parents/carers to come along to watch, Cedar Class 
and half of Bonsai Class parents are invited to watch on Tuesday 12th and Silver Birch and 
half of Bonsai Class parents are invited to watch on Wednesday 13th.  You will have received 
a letter letting you know which session you have been invited to. 
 
You will be able to take photographs of your child during the performance, but no video 
please.  I would like to emphasise that these must be for your own use, and pictures that 
may include other children must not be shared on social networking sites online, such as 
Facebook etc. 
 
A collection will be made after the performance with the monies going to the Heart of Kent 
Hospice. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 
 


